
 
October 20, 2020 
 
 
Comstock Educational Community, 
 
Comstock Public Schools has a confirmed case of COVID-19 at Comstock Elementary School.   This 
morning, I received notification that a staff member had tested positive for the virus and immediately 
reported the situation to the Kalamazoo County Health and Community Services Department 
(KCHCSD).  Together, we have been able to identify the source of transmission and have confirmed that 
the virus did not originate at Comstock Elementary School.  The actions I have taken are under the direct 
supervision of Jim Rutherford, the County Health Director.   
 
Following the protocol set forth by Director Rutherford, we identified and notified all persons who may 
have been exposed. Fortunately, no students were exposed to the virus. The person who tested positive 
is currently self-isolating at home, as are those who met the guidelines for close contact.  
 
Stay safe. 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Jeffrey J. Thoenes 
Superintendent 

 

 


